
First Annual Birthday 
Party is a Huge Success!!

Dear Brethren,
We were moved by the wonderful 
joy and happiness witnessed on 
Friday July 20th, at our All Children 
Birthday Party Cerebration.  First, 
we would like to say, thank you 
very much for your generosity and 
love for your sponsored children.  
May the Almighty God reward you 
abundantly.  This was the first of 
it’s kind and we believe and trust 
that this exceptional event is 
going to be igniting joy in the 
children’s hearts annually. It is our 
prayer that you keep the candle 
burning. This is why.  That Friday, 
Children arrayed themselves with 
a lot of cheering and happiness.  A 
wonderful birthday lunch was 
prepared and a lot of 
entertainments organized by the 

classes were presented after 
praise and worship. And in the 
evening, a birthday cake was cut 
by the children and our mission 
guest from California.   At the end 
of the day, all children received 
their birthday gifts.

I thank you for sharing this joy of 
caring for the needy children with 
us here in Uganda. At Omega 
School when you tell children 
that God is good, they always say, 
“I am His witness, I am growing 
better.” It is true; they have 
witnessed the goodness of God 
through your kind love.  After the 
cerebration the Social Worker 
asked one child called Shadrac 
Mutebi  how he felt. He 
expressed this, “I am happy and I 
know that Omega School is a 
heart of blessings and 
opportunities.” Shadrac has been 
featured in past Newsletters.  

Through 
REACH, he 
received a 
prosthetic  
limb.  The 
boy joyfully  
participated 
in the 
dancing and 
singing. 

This was a 
very 
beautiful day 
for us and the children all 
together.   We humbly seek your 
continuous prayers and back this 
way we will also be praying for you 
on a regular basis, so that God 
takes good care of you all.         
God bless you! 
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 Gifts received by August 10, 2018 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda and thank you!

Please find attached your MID-YEAR STATEMENTS showing all payments 
made year to date.  Pledge statements will resume next month.

Thank you for your love, prayers, and support of Fred’s daughter 
Nissi.....He is readying his family to leave for India on August 1st where she will undergo 
open heart surgery.  Thanks to your kindness, the majority of funds were met, (room, and 
board are still a need for them).  Fred has thrown a birthday party during this busy time 
and cared for this writer’s son, pictured.  He has always soldiered on in all hardships. 
Join us in praying for a great outpouring of God’s grace, goodness, and healing blessings.


